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El Saeed: We are Caring of Our Students and finishing Exams Safely

[image: ] During the meeting of Benha University Council, Prof. Dr. Gamal El Saeed, the University President said the University is caring of its students and finishing exams safely throughout following-up the sterilization and disinfection of
[bookmark: _GoBack] exams` halls and providing medical masks, digital thermometers, sterilization gates, chlorine, and disinfectants necessary for sterilization. 
He added all academic and administrative leaders at all levels in the University and its faculties must be available all the time to follow-up all procedures during the exams.
It is worth mentioning the University Council has been held under the presidency of Prof. Dr. Gamal El Saeed, the University President in the attendance of Vice-presidents, Deans of Faculties, the University Secretary General, Assistant Secretaries General, and the Council members
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